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|, James Forrest, on May 17, 2019, certify to the best of my
knowledge, all license renewal pre-filing announcements
contained herein played at the associated times for WPSK-FM
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James Forrest Date




All Regular Spots
WPSK-FM

Contracts # From 394848 To 394848
As of Tuesday, May 21 2019

Product Air Date  AirTime Spot Price Len ISCI Advertiser

LICENSE RENEWAL 04/01/2019 7:15:30AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/01/2019 8:45:00AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/01/2019 4:48:00PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/01/2019 5:45:30PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/16/2019 7:47:30AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/16/2019 8:45.00AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/16/2019 4:46:30PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 04/16/2019 5:47:30PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/01/2019 7:45:15AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/01/2019 8:45.15AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/01/2019 4:45:45PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/01/2019 5:45:15PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/16/2019 7:15:30AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/16/2019 8:15:00AM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/16/2019 4:15:00PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
LICENSE RENEWAL 05/16/2019 5:16.45PM 0 60 WPSK New River Radio Group
Grand Total 0
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WPSK-FM License Renewal Pre-Filing Announcement

On September 27th, 2011, WPSK-FM was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until
October 1, 2019. Our license will expire on October 1, 2019. We must file an
application for renewal with the FCC by June 3, 2019. When filed, a copy of this
application will be available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last eight years.
Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application
and to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments
and petitions with the FCC by September 3, 2019. Further information concerning the
FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at our office at 7080 Lee

Highway in Fairlawn, Virginia or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C.
20554



